
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2022-23/No.73 Date: 22/08/2022

To: Parents (Class 1- Satellite and Santej) and New Parents (Class 2 to Class 9)

From: The Principal

Subject: New Parent Orientation - Part 2 (Guided Campus Visit)

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Redbricks! It was a great opportunity to meet you all during the month of June when we

oriented you to the school’s curriculum, pedagogy and important policies.

As new members of the Redbricks family, we would like to invite you to visit the Santej school campus to

gain some first-hand insights into how students learn. The guided visit will include short classroom

observations of some subjects and an overall tour of the campus.

You can choose to attend the visit on any one of the following days:

● Option 1: 26th August 2022, Friday
● Option 2: 2nd September 2022, Friday

The timings for the campus visit will be 9:00 am to 10:30 am and parents will need to make their own
arrangements to come to the school.

Kindly note that this campus visit is optional. However, we would really encourage you to be a part of this
experience.

Request you to confirm your presence for this visit by filling the below registration form latest by 24th

August, 2022:

Campus Visit registration form

Looking forward to your presence.

Thank you.

Best regards,

Sutapa Mishra
Principal
Redbricks School

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfinSS8fhwIyTY8AU2yJMw6qdplXl7wdCvvKEllpklwCe0YQw/viewform?usp=pp_url

